
 

Every day, seven people die in home fires, most often in homes without working smoke 

alarms. That’s why the American Red Cross launched the Home Fire Campaign in 2014 

to save lives. 

Sound the Alarm is a critical part of the campaign. The Shawnee Township Fire 

Department has joined with the American Red Cross to help further this event. We will 

come to your home to install smoke alarms, create escape plans and share fire safety 

information, all FREE OF CHARGE. To take advantage of this awesome event, contact 

Fire Prevention Officer Matt Reaman @ 419-222-2986 to schedule your home visit 

today!  

 

https://www.redcross.org/get-help/how-to-prepare-for-emergencies/types-of-emergencies/fire/prevent-home-fire.html

